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THE WORKERS’ COMPENSATION
RATING AND INSPECTION BUREAU OF MASSACHUSETTS

107 ARCH STREET - 5TH FLOOR, BOSTON, MA 02110
(617) 439-9030 FAX 439-6055

July 2, 1292

CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 1608
To All Members and Subscribers of the Bureau:

DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRIAL ACCIDENTS ASSESSMENT

. The Department of Industrial Accidents has released the
following official assessment rates to be applied to policies
effective July 1, 1992 and thereafter. '

Public Employers .001
Private Employers .026

These assessment rates are the result of an analysis of the
financial needs of the Chapter 572, Section 65 funds for fiscal

1992 - 1993, and should be applied against the premiums of public
and private policyholders, respectively.

RALPH L. BOWDRIDGE
Vice President
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June 29, 1992

Howard C. Mahler

Vice President & Actuary
Massachusetts Rating Bureau
101 Arch Street, 5th Floor
Boston, MA 02110

Dear Mr. Mahler:

Please be advised that your letter of May l 1992: to Mr.
Thomas J. Griffin has been reviewed by approprlate staff and
the calculated rates of :

) Public :  .001
‘ Private: .026

have been found to be in accordance with M.G.L. c. 152 and
are established. As in previous years, please notify your
membership.

Slmcerely,

.—"( / 7
James J. Campbell
Commissioner



